
 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2010 11:05:00 AM

Dear Mr. & Ms. Rojan:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co.
Your comments will  be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter.
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future
correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:37 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: rate increases
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: George Rojan[S  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17,  2010 9:37:13 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: rate increases 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 

  

 
Re: CJ article, Mar 5, 2010, pg.B8
 
Dear Sirs,
We regret that your company did not show sufficient foresight to be prepared for extra ordinary events such as ice storms.
You may be aware that SSI has not increased our benefits this year altho they have increased medical deductions.
Certainly most everyone tries to prepare for the unforeseen events that sometime come along.  Storms, ice, and floods come
along every year somewhere and one would think you'd be putting funds aside to help you combat repairs.
We believe you request for higher rates are unacceptable.
Thank You,
George & Diane Rojan
219 Sycamore Dr.
Louisville, KY 40223
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